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Notice:  Stage 2 Water Use Restrictions In Effect 

Remaining Consistent with the District’s Drought Contingency Plan, which is required by State law, the 
District implemented Stage 2 mandatory watering restrictions effective October 17, 2023 in an effort to manage 
the community water supply, and ability to provide firefighting water supplies. The goal for Stage 3 is to 
achieve a 30% reduction in average daily water use.  

a. Landscape Irrigation Use will be prohibited except where use is limited for trees, 
gardens, and flowers by a faucet filled bucket or watering can of five (5) gallons or less between the 
hours of 7:00 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m.; 

b. Use of soaker hoses on landscaped areas, except lawns, is permitted only from 6:oo a.m. 
to 9:00 a.m. and 8:oo p.m. to 11:59 p.m.; 

 
c. The washing of automobiles, trucks, trailers, boats, and other types of mobile 

equipment will be prohibited; 
 

d. The use of water to top off any indoor or outdoor swimming pools, wading 
pools, or jacuzzi-type pools will be prohibited; and 

 

Additional restrictions regarding washing vehicles, filling swimming pools, fountains and ponds, use of water 
from hydrants, and wasting water also apply Please visit https:// https://d7cfcf.p3cdn1.secureserver.net/wp-
content/uploads/2023/07/Drought-Plan.pdf, for a copy of the Drought Contingency Plan, which includes the full 
list of mandatory water use restrictions. Violations of the Stage 3 mandatory watering restrictions will be 
subject to a $500.00 fine or the installation of a flow-restriction device, and repeat violations may be subject to 
termination of water service.  
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